
This week at Lamb of God  +  February 28, 2021 
Worship Attendance  66 

Mid Week Lenten Service  28 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 9:30—9:45 am 
 
10:00 am 
 

Ms Chrissy Zoom Kids  
Bible Study 
Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming  

Monday 1:00 pm 
 
6:00 pm 

Woman’s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 
Elder’s Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am 
 

Quilters 
 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study on Matthew 
In person or Zoom 

Lenten Service 
In person & Live Streaming  

Thursday 2:00 pm 
7:15 pm 

Board of Education Meeting 
Confirmation Program 
In person or Zoom 

LENTEN COIN CHALLENGE 
Our challenge this year will be Big Mac or 
Whoppers.  Which one is your favorite?  
Be sure to get your container. Fill your 
container and  bring it in and put the coins 
in the can, that is on the table next to Pas-
tors office, they are marked Big Mac or 
Whoppers. The Lenten Coin Challenge  
money will go to the District Missions. 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the glory 
of God, from Gary Drago, in celebration of his birthday. 
 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES    
Join us either in person or through ZOOM. Please email the 
Church Office to ensure you receive the Zoom invitation. 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Haggai, Zechariah,      
Malachi 

 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   
Matthew 

 
 

PRIVATE HOME COMMUNION:  

 Pastor Mark would like to offer a short devotional time with the 
Lord’s Supper for those who, because of COVID-19 are not         
comfortable coming and communion at a public worship service, but 
might be comfortable with Pastor. Dave or Pastor Mark coming into 
your home at a time of your choosing. If you are interested in the        
ministry, please call the Church Office.  

 
MS. CHRISSY ZOOM KIDS BIBLE STUDY 

SUNDAYS 9:30 AM—9:45 AM 
 

Ms. Chrissy will host a 15 minute Zoom Bible 
Study and activity on Sunday mornings at        
9:30 am—9:45 am for children. If you would like 
your child to be a part of it please send us your 
email so we can send you the Zoom link. Chrissy 
will tell them a short Bible Story and lead them 
through an activity they can do at home.  

 

 



Mid-Week Lenten Sermon Series:              

Wednesday Evenings  7:00 PM  

In the Book of Joel, the prophet paints a vivid picture of the      
coming judgment of God, the Day of the Lord. But right in the   
middle of this frightening portent, we find a tender invitation from 
the Lord: “Return to the Lord your God, for He is gracious and 
merciful, slow to anger, and abounding in steadfast love; and He 
relents over disaster” During this season of Lent, we will consider 
the theme “Return to the Lord” and examine how the call to return 
played out in practical ways for the people who walked alongside 
Christ leading up to His Passion. 
  
 Midweek Lent #2 3/03/21: Return from Betrayal 

 Midweek Lent #3 3/10/21: Return from False Witness 

 Midweek Lent #4 3/17/21: Return from Denial 

 Midweek Lent #5 3/24/21: Return to the Kingdom of God 

 Maundy Thursday 4/01/21: Return to the Table 

Easter Sunday 4/o4/21: Return and See 
 



 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com 
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 Mark 8:32 – ―And he said this plainly. 
And Peter took him aside and began to 
rebuke him.‖ Anytime we sin we are   
acting like Peter: thinking we know better 
than the Lord. But as Jesus says, such acts 
stem from Satan. So let us repent: let us 
trust our Lord Jesus and follow Him. For 
certainly He has earned our trust with His 
gracious sacrifice for us. 



PHONE A FRIEND. 

Our Homebound members and those who are in 
Care  Facilities love to have a call from their 
friends at Lamb of God.  Please consider calling 
those you know.  Call the Church office and we 
can provide contact info. 
 
We would also like to send cards to our Homebound and Care  
Facility members, as well as those who are under quarantine and 
unable to Zoom/Live Stream Bible Studies and Worship.  If you 
would like to participate in sending cards then simply purchase 
your own greeting card and then pick up labels with names and 
address to put on your card.  There is also a directory, if you want 
to send to anyone of our congregation.  This is a great way to let 
your Lamb of God family know that you are thinking of them. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

Ms Chrissy Zoom Kids  

Bible Study 

Sunday Mornings 
At 9:30 – 9:45 am 

CONFIRMATION 
 PROGRAM:  

Thursday Evenings  
7:15 PM   



TEEN SAFETY EVENT FOR GIRLS IN  

MIDDLE AND HIGH SCHOOL  

Lamb of God Lutheran Church  

Saturday, April 10, from 9:30 am to 3:30 pm  

Hosted by Girl Scout Troop #13303 (Scarlet and Eva Jackson)  

Agenda:  

· Drinking/Driving Safety with Michigan State Troopers Kramer 
and Hammond  

· Self Defense Instruction with Mr. Dawei Li  
· Lifeguard Instruction with Ms. Georgia Rook  
· Prescription/Drug Safety with Ms. Becky Jackson  
· Suicide/Bullying Prevention with Ms. Lisa Bond  
· Dating/Babysitting Safety with Ms. Sherry Pickett  
· Sports Safety with Ms. Jamie Kline  
· and more!  
 

Cost is $10 per girl and includes snacks, lunch, and take-home 
items like a mini first aid kit  

To register contact Sherry Pickett at 810-964-7535 
or sherrypickett@hotmail.com  
Registration and payment due by April 2, 2021  
See Becky Jackson for more information. 
Feel free to bring a friend or two!  

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE. 
Our next Blood Drive will be on 

Thursday, April 8th.  

mailto:sherrypickett@hotmail.com


FRANKLIN AVE MISSION  
(FAM) 

 
FAM is looking for Baby Wipes.  They use them to clean up babies and 
themselves. 
 

Mercy House is still looking for volunteers to help out.  If you have 
the time to spend with children playing games or doing crafts they 
could use you.  Maybe you have time to teach the mother’s to cook 
something.  They need to learn cooking skills.   

 
Mercy House is looking for Sewing         
Machines, If you could donate one, they are in 
need of 4 machines.  They are     going to teach 
the Mom’s to sew.  

 
FAM Jam is a fund raiser and community get together that is planned 
for Saturday, June 5th, 12—8 pm, at Franklin Avenue Mission.  We are 
in need of an organizer or a couple people willing to organize and plan 
projects for the children’s art area.  Many volunteers are needed to help 
make this event successful.  Contact Susan Pretznow for more            
information (text preferred) 248-736-8653. 

 




